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Important Hours of Operation Message: We are
closed to celebrate the holiday with our loved
ones on both Thursday and Friday November
26th and 27th. 

There is no better feeling than sharing your
blessings with someone who doesn’t have enough.

This year, Brainard Rivet Company and its
employees humbly shared a little of ours with
Second Harvest Food Bank in Youngstown, OH.

“Only by giving are you able to receive more
than you already have.” —Jim Rohn

What are you thankful for this
year?

It is true that 2020 has been a year
unlike any other. For some, it has been a
year of great grief and loss. For others, it
has been a time of fear and uncertainty.
For a select few, it has been a unique
growth opportunity. But for everyone, it
has been a year of change.  

Most of us are ready for 2021 and are
hoping for a bit more stability and a lot
less volatility. Yet, we can still take a
moment to celebrate our blessings. We
all have them. Just too often we take
them for granted.  

​Make your list and share it with someone
you love. If you need some inspiration,
consider the following: 

• Your family

• Your health

• A warm hug

• A kind word

• A roof over your head

• Food in your belly

• The greeting from your pet

• A chance to make a difference
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